
 

 
TENDER FOR SIDEWALK CONSTRUCTION 

BROOKFIELD, NOVA SCOTIA 
 

Tenders will be received by the Municipality of Colchester’s Public Works Office, 
Truro, N.S., for the construction of a new sidewalk on Highway 2, Brookfield, 
approximately 900 metres long, as well as approximately 700 metres of storm 
sewer and a concrete box culvert.  Tenders for the “Highway 2, Brookfield 
Sidewalk, Project 2209-1565” are to be submitted by email and will be received 
until 3:00 pm (local time), Tuesday, May 23, 2023. 
 
The Tender Documents can be requested by phone at 902-897-3175 or by email 
to Crystal Deuville at cdeuville@colchester.ca. Please note there is no document 
fee for this tender. Tenders will only be accepted from tenderers who have 
obtained a set of tender documents from the Municipality.  All tenders must be 
accompanied by bid security as outlined in the Tender Documents.  The Owner 
reserves the right to reject all tenders or any tender; not necessarily accept the 
lowest tender; waive any irregularities, formalities, informalities or technicalities; 
and to accept or reject any offer whatsoever as considered by the owner to be in 
its best interest. 
 
 

Michelle Boudreau, P.Eng. 
Director of Public Works 

Municipality of the County of Colchester 
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